
CITY OF SMYRNA 

PURCHASING DEPARTMENT 

2800 KING STREET 

SMYRNA, GEORGIA  30080 

678-631-5406 

 

 

TO:       Frank Martin, Director - Public Works 

    

FROM: Kelly Brown, Purchasing Manager  

 

DATE:   February 24, 2020 

 

SUBJECT:     Recommendation – RFP 20-016 Windy Hill Boulevard 

 

The City of Smyrna requested bids for a unit-price contract to construct the Windy Hill 

Boulevard project.  Six (6) bids were received and we have selected the alternate option of 

precast wall panels and Ashlar finish for vehicle barriers.  The lowest bidder for this option is 

Baldwin Paving Co. in the amount of $29,571,781.52.  This project is managed by Croy 

Engineering, LLC.  Please see bid tabulation below. 

 
 

 

             

It is the recommendation of the Purchasing Department and Croy Engineering that this project 

be awarded to Baldwin Paving in the amount of $29,571,781.52.  

    

Please prepare any necessary paperwork to present to Mayor and Council for approval.  Please 

prepare a Purchase Requisition following award. 

Bidder Total 

Baldwin Paving Company  $ 29,571,781.52 

Astra Group LLC $ 30,453,105.11 

CMES, Inc. $ 30,690,444.00 

C.W. Matthews Contracting Co. Inc.  

 
$ 35,369,986.94 

Georgia Bridge and Concrete LLC  $ 36,552,232.55 

Archer Western $ 40,918,948.90 


